
From: Ferris Clements]  
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2019 10:41 AM 
To: Fox, Kathleen <Kathleen.Fox@austintexas.gov> 
Cc: Richard Suttle, Jr. < >; 'Brad Gates' < >; 'Trey Salinas' < >; Rhoades, Wendy 
<Wendy.Rhoades@austintexas.gov> 
Subject: NPA-2018-0021.02 (Skyline Oltorf) Indefinite Postponement Request 
 
Kathleen, 
 
The Applicant for NPA-2018-0021.02 (Skyline Oltorf) hereby requests an indefinite postponement in 
order to provide additional time to work with the EROC neighborhood group on its plans for the 
property and submit its associated zoning case.  Please let me know if you have questions or comments.  
 
Thanks, 
Ferris 
 

G. Ferris Clements, III  
Associate 
Armbrust & Brown, PLLC 
100 Congress Avenue, Suite 1300 
Austin, Texas 78701-2744 
(512) 435-2337 - Direct  
(512) 435-2360 - Facsimile 
www.abaustin.com  
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